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4 messages

Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Nov 30, 2016 at 9:57 AM
To: craig@mymainerental.com, Fire Prevention <fireprevention@portlandmaine.gov>

Good morning,

As the due date for the Notice of Violation has passed 1289 Washington Ave, | wanted to followup regarding the
progress of filing out the Plan of Action. Attached is another copy to be completed.

Please complete and return at your earliest convenience.
Thank you,

Katharine Cahoon
Administrative Assistant
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

(P) (207) 874-8400
(F) (207) 874-8410
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David Petruccelli <petruccellid@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Nov 30, 2016 at 5:21 PM
To: Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov>

Was this an extended due date?
| thought we received something from Schneider...maybe | dropped the ball again

[Quoted text hidden]

Craig Schneider <craig@mymainerental.com> Wed, Dec 21, 2016 at 7:37 PM
To: Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Craig Schneider <craig@mymainerental.com>

Katharine,

All the trash was removed we received your notice of violation. Finally, the owners gave us permission to remove the
washer/dryer and install the fire door. The washer and dryer will be removed this week. The fire door will be installed by
the end of January. | hope this is an acceptable timeline. Please advise.

Sincerely,
Craig Schneider

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
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exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested.

<1289 Washington Ave NOV Party 2.pdf>

Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Dec 22, 2016 at 10:39 AM
To: Craig Schneider <craig@mymainerental.com>, Fire Prevention <fireprevention@portlandmaine.gov>

Good morning,

Thank you for sharing the plan of action, the timeline is acceptable.

Please contact us at the end of January for a re-inspection of the items completed.
Thank you in advance for your assistance,

Katharine
[Quoted text hidden]
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